REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
BROADBAND SERVICE EXPANSION
FOR SOUTHERN GREENE COUNTY

The County of Greene is seeking a qualified professional internet service provider with the capacity and
ability to expand broadband services in the county as identified in the Broadband Service Expansion for
Southern Greene County Request for Proposal (RFP) dated for opening March 24, 2021.

Interested parties should request the full RFP and submit proposals no later than 3:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, March 24, 2021 to: Greene County Controller’s Office, Ami Cree, Controller: Mailing
Address: 93 E. High Street Suite 112, Waynesburg PA 15370 or by email to acree@co.greene.pa.us

The full RFP is available from Jeff Marshall, Greene County Chief Clerk, and for further information
please contact the Greene County Commissioners’ Office at 724-852-5210 or by email at
imarshall@co.greene.pa.us

Acceptance of a proposal and contract award shall be contingent upon the County being granted and
allocating grant funding for its broadband expansion program and the ability of the provider to meet
the requirements of potential grant funding.

The County of Greene is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate
regarding race, color, religion, sex, ancestry, marital status, disability or the use of a guide or support
animal because of physical handicap, or age, in the provision, admission, employment, sexual
orientation, national origin, gender identity or expression, family responsibility or familial status.



